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As a concerned citizen the impact that this would have on farms, rural communities, 

small towns and businesses  that use generator systems for backup, small 

businesses such as logging businesses or construction businesses would not be able 

to withstand the financial impacts and would then in turn be forced to pass it on to the 

consumers or towns folk. This bill is a financial disaster. 


